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January 2025 

Dear Applicant, 

Teacher of English 
TMS/UPS 

32.5 hours/ All Year  
Permanent  

 
Thank you for your interest in this role, we are delighted you are considering joining our team. 
 
Challney High School for Girls is an outstanding, World Class School. Our vision is to develop influential 
women of the future so that they have the capacity to pursue any avenue they choose. We are an inclusive 
school with outstanding facilities and an excellent CPD programme within a highly supportive environment. 
 
Our students are already extraordinary young women and through our school motto of Respect, 
Opportunity and Achievement, we aim to support and prepare them to make a difference to the world 
around them, locally, nationally and internationally. Fostering a love of learning, celebrating individual and 
collective achievements and developing consideration for others and friendships are central to our ethos 
and school community.  
 
In 2023, we were awarded with World Class status, an accreditation awarded to schools which work 
beyond national frameworks and whose students have demonstrated world class skills and competencies. 
In 2024, we achieved a progress score of +0.77, placing us within the top 4% of schools nationally. We are 
currently ranked 250 out of 6542 schools. We are incredibly proud of our school and if you join our team 
you will access outstanding professional development opportunities within Challney High School for Girls 
and across the Chiltern Learning Trust schools. 
 
I hope that you feel your professional and personal qualities coincide with the opportunities that we can 
offer you. We look forward to receiving an application from you.  
 
Visits to school are warmly welcomed and encouraged. If you would like to visit us please contact our HR 
lead via email, hr@challneygirls.luton.sch.uk to arrange the visit. 
 
The school is proud to be part of Chiltern Learning Trust, an outstanding and progressive multi-academy 
Trust in Bedfordshire. The Trust and school work together in a very supportive and collaborative way, 
offering a wealth of staff professional development. 
 
Please look at both the school and the Trust website for further details.  This is an ideal opportunity to make 
a real difference to the pupils and their life chances. If you would like to discuss the position informally with 
the Headteacher, Sheba George please contact Alison Ross (PA to the Headteacher) on 01582 571427 or 
email headspa@challneygirls.luton.sch.uk. 
 
The closing date for applications is 12:00 pm on Wednesday 22nd January 2025. 
 
We look forward to receiving your application. 
 
Your sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs Sheba George  
Headteacher  
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